
From:
To: dentalboardconsultation
Subject: Objection to the recent DBA proposal
Date: Sunday, 16 June 2013 8:31:44 AM

Dear Sir/ Mme

We strongly oppose the recent DBA proposal.

As registered dentists, we believe that DBA proposal is seriously flawed
and has the potential to undermine public safety.

Why don't DBA sit down and look through the different levels of training of 
the Dental Team? So not to make the assumption that anyone can do anything.

Are there any other smart countries have this proposal? We have to think and 
use a common sense. 

Respectfully yours,

Lawrence Nguyen, BDS (Syd.Uni), GCD (Ade.Uni)
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